CAPE FEAR BALLROOM DANCERS
Minutes – Executive Board Meeting

November 20, 2010

Present: Sandra, Carol, and Hazel.

Carol reported that Mary Benjamin had agreed to replace her as Host Coordinator for 2011. Carol will assist Mary in January.

The only discussion concerned the general meeting which would follow during the dance. The only business to be handled would be the election of secretary and vice-president for 2011-2012. The meeting adjourned as Sandra would be D-J as well as preside over the annual meeting.

